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Leni Cummins discusses how condo, co-op, and homeowner association (HOA) boards are grappling

with issues related to political signage and messaging in the current divisive political climate in a Q&A

session with CooperatorNews.

In the discussion, she shares her thoughts on how condo and co-op boards should remain apolitical,

treating all residents equally and enforcing bylaws consistently to avoid potential liability for breach of

fiduciary duty.

“Boards of condos and co-ops should not be political; they must treat all shareholders and owners

equally,’ Leni stated.

To read the full article, click here.
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